Thank you for the quality and finished product that American Façade provided during our recent project.
A very special thanks to Mr. Eddie Baas.
Special thanks to Marty and Jason.
 
Showing up to monitor the progress of a project, twice a day, is the easy part. 
 
Involving the Customer, every time you show up, is the dicey part.
 
EVERYONE from American Façade performed over and above expectations. This was NOT an easy, 1, 2 , 3, whooee project. 
I have never managed a building restoration project before. 
Without the constant communication. Attention to detail, and the personal level of service, Mr. Baas provided to me personally, I would have failed.
 
You have won a customer and promoter of American Façade for life. 
 
Be proud of the team that you have.
 
Please take a moment to pass along my thanks to Marty and Jason. I’m assuming Eddie can read…
 
Thank you.
Jim Ehrhart
Office: 513.745.5414
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